
Hello name 

I’m sure you’re aware that there are a number of voluntary organisations and societies in 
Ashwell, and indeed the Parish Council is being asked by parishioners for some facility 
improvements that are not funded by the annual precept, for which we are seeking grant 
donations. The Parish Council will be discussing your approach at our next meeting on 2nd 
October, and following that we would be happy to provide you with more information in 
response to your kind mention of considering the help you might be able to give our Community.  

Best wishes 

name 

 

From: name  
Sent: 15 September 2024 15:30 
To: name 
Subject: RE: Response to your letter 

Thank you for your reply to my recent letter  and the news that it might be possible to insert an 
article about The Lodge in The Ashwell Year Book for 2025 . I, therefore, look forward to hearing 
from name in this connection. As you have not mentioned it, may I take it that, at present, there 
are no voluntary organisations or societies  in need of any help? 

I do hope that we shall be able to take this forward and further cement Ashwell Lodge’s 
relationship with the village. Once again, many thanks for your positive stance. 

Best wishes 

name 

 

From: name  
Sent: 15 September 2024 13:05 
To: name  
Cc: name  

Subject: Response to your letter 

Dear Name 

Thank you for writing to me regarding your historical connections with Ashwell and your desire 
to contribute an article to the 2025 edition of the Ashwell Year Book. 

I have passed your letter to the name who manages the Ashwell Yearbook production. He will 
contact you to advise on the possibility to feature your Lodge and its work with Ashwell over the 
years. He is copied into this email. 

We really appreciate the help given to our community by all charitable organisations, and are 
most grateful for you bringing your relationship with Ashwell to our attention. 

With kind regards 

Name 

mailto:graham.lee@ashwell.gov.uk

